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Senator Golden,

As you know the League of Oregon Cities has been part of this session’s deliberations regarding wildfire policy. We have
provided input throughout this legislative process with the intent of improving the outcome of wildfire policy and find
clarity to enhance the implementation of SB 762. | want to commend the work and dialogue | have had with key state
agencies. They include the State Fire Marshal, Oregon Department of Forestry, Department of Land Conservation and
Development, and Building Codes Division. Without the collective work and their commitment to the future decision
making process, the League could not support SB 762. The League of Oregon Cities supports moving SB 762 through this
session, but understand there is still much work to be done. We are placing a lot of trust on the agency commitments
being met and know our work is just beginning.

Jim McCauley, Legislative Director
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From the desk of Senator Jeff Golden



